
Unidirectional Flushing Program 
 

 

 

Week One Summary 
 

Week one of flushing is now complete, and Public Works would like to thank you all for 

your patience and understanding while they moved forward with this process. Crews 

successfully flushed and completed ZONE’s 0, 1, 2 & 3.  

 

Crews have stopped work for today and will not be flushing over the weekend.  

 

 

 

 

Again, we wish to remind everyone that while your street is being flushed please do not 

use your water or flush your toilet. 

 

Once your street is complete, we advise to fully open cold water taps outside your home 

for 15 minutes until it is clear.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Warren Cannon at (250) 726-5507, 

Steve Lang at 250-266-0598 or Public Works at 250-726-8587. 

 

Work will resume on Monday, April 24th at approximately 12:30 pm in ZONE 4.  

Streets affected include: Athlone Road, Norah Road, Rainforest Drive, Rainforest 

Lane, Marine Drive (Black Rock to Matterson Drive). 
 


